
Growing the MO is nearly over… 

So to mark the occaision.. 

and have a laugh at our efforts, 

 

There is to be a  

‘Show Off The MO’ 

At The Solstice  

9pm to 11pm Friday  

30th November 

Everyone welcome..bring friends  

for one last fundraising evening… 

Buckets will be shaken! 
 

 


